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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Our brother, Mr. Kensaku Takahashi passed to the spirit world this morning. The family is further 

discussing the details for the Seonghwa Ceremony right now. In the meantime, let us offer our prayer and 

support for our brother, Kensaku and the family. Please enter your name in the prayer chain by clicking 

below. The prayer chain will take place from today at 10AM to Saturday, January 31st. 

 

 
 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 


